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Griswold, Just|ne 

From: Williams, Lynne 

Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2023 6:53 AM 
To: Griswold, Justine 

Hi Justine: I got this text. Would u enter into the record. Thanks, Lynne 

“Morning Lynne, obviously we have never met, but I understand you are on the transportation committee. I am 
strongly opposed to removing rail infrastructure and use of ROW for trail advocates without a very thorough 
analysis of future transportation possibilities. Ruac process was a predetermined sham and an embarrassment 

for DOT. They should know better. The taking of a right of way built for rail is a selfish grab by a special 

interest group serving a fraction of the population. That is a “taking” 
, a theft. Time and money should be spent 

for rail accommodating trail where possible. Thanks for your time, John Koons, Waterville
“ 

Lynne Williams, House District 14 
Bar Harbor, Cranberry Isles, Lamoine and Mount Desert 
Lynne.Wil1iams@legislature.maine.gov 

Residence: 207-266-6327 
WilliamsAssociates@icloud.com 

Please be advised that anything sent to me in my capacity as a legislator may become a matter of public record, 
per the Maine Freedom of Access Act www.maine.gov/foaa. This means that others may ask to read these 
messages.
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